BERFSHIRE
Berkshire Orienteers

Minutes of the Committee Meeting

ORIENTEERS

17™ August 2020
Zoom.

Present: Stefan Stasiuk (Chair), Derick Mercer (Secretary), Fiona Clough, Brian Sewell, Simon Moore,
Ian Hudson & James Wilkinson

Apologies: Bo Oqvist & Mark Foxwell. Peter Entwistle (Treasurer),

1. Minutes of the Last Meeting

o 27" July

2. Chairman’s Update
2.1 Chair’s Update.

*  Main question to answer is, are we going ahead with the Southern Champs — Simon gave an
update on the information that he has at present. An email received from DIO that events cannot
go ahead by 31 parties with more than 30. After discussion it was decided not to have the event
as the Southern Champs. Simon will contact BAOC with the decision due to the uncertainty of
what is happening at present.

3. COVID 19 Safety Measures

*  Hand sanitising cost Peter

*  Signage — DM will look into signage. Yes A3 laminated & ‘Safety Signs’ catalogue.

*  Preentry — SM, different system than Fabian4, ‘racing signup’ give a start time function. BS will
check with Fabian4 if they can add start time & BKO / BOF members filters. BKO members for
the first event. Update - Adrian has updated the software to have exactly what we would need.

* SS - Events we could hold where there are limited public attending parking. Discussion on
where to hold the first event. Greenham Common, Burghfield, Rushall Woods, Benyons
Enclosure. Stefan will contact Katy to see which areas are suitable at that time of year. — Update
Greenham Common, has made contact, forwarded our proposed COVID controls and now
awaiting progress. Might have to put out to early October — Greenham Common.

*  Buckleberry November and event in January with the CC in Spring April/May. Fi will email for
helpers Planner/Organiser.

*  Concorde Chase in January, our focus may have to change until the Spring (April/May) at Cold
Ash.

*  SM —asked if Eric/Denise are happy to have kit collected from their house. — FC Update — Fi
has had a reply from Denise with a positive reply.

e AOB
*  SM — We would have to change fixtures with BOF for a change of date for the CC.
* FC-BO to contact Crown Estates to see if they are open and a general enquiry to events.

Next Meeting — Monday 7" September @ 1930
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